
 

 

MARCH 2022 NEWSLETTER 
“Every woman’s success should be an inspiration to another.  We’re strongest when we cheer each other on.”—Serena Williams 

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS MONTH? 
Great Colleges To Work  For Open Forums 

The Division is hosting additional webinars to discuss the responses to the Great Colleges To Work For survey.  Come learn more about 
the results.  ModernThink, the administrators of the survey, will lead the conversations. 

The open forums will occur over Zoom. 

• MPP Forum: Monday, March 28: 11 a.m.-12 pm. 
• Faculty Forum: Tuesday, March 29: 11 a.m. -12 p.m. 
• Staff Forum:  Wednesday, March 30: 10 -11 a.m. 

Zoom details to follow later in the month. 

International Women’s Day (March 8, 2022) 
The Organization of Women Leaders (OWLs) is hosting an event on March 8, 2022 in celebration of International Women’s Day.  The 
virtual event will take place from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m.  For event details, please click here. 

LFSA Social & CSU Platform: An Event Series of Socially Engaged Artists, Collectives, and Curators in 
Conversation (March 8, 2022) 

The Latina/o Faculty and Staff Association (LFSA) is hosting an in-person social on Tuesday, March 8 in the Solario Room (4:30 pm. 
Refreshments, 5:00 p.m. virtual present).  The LFSA social will feature a virtual conversation with socially conscious artists in 
conversation with our own Dr. Bill Kelley, Jr., Associate Professor of Latin American & Latino Art History.   

Brownbag Discussion:  The Imposter Syndrome (March 24, 2022) 
Save the date: March 24, 2022 from 12-1 pm.  Campus Programming is hosting a brownbag discussion on the imposter syndrome and 
women of color.  The discussion features Claudia Catota (Chief Diversity Officer & Special Assistant to the President), Olivia Warren 
(Campus Advocate), and Dr. Hilda Nieblas (Assistant Housing Director).   

More details to follow. 

https://maindata.csub.edu/media/38541/download?inline=


“Remixing the Archive: Mak ing Black  History Contemporary” featuring Tyree Boyd-Pates (March 24, 
2022) 

The Public History Institute, in collaboration with the Division of Equity, Inclusion, and Compliance, School of Arts & Humanities, 
Department of Communication, and Campus Programming, is hosting an event with Tyree Boyd-Pates (CSUB 2012).  Tyree is currently 
the Associate Curator of Western History at the Autry Museum of the American History West in Los Angeles. 

The event will take place at 6:30 p.m. in the Dezemeber Reading Room (Walter Stiern Library).  Free parking in Campus C after 6 p.m.   

Inclusive Practice:  Gender Inclusive Language 
Are you in the habit of using Ms., Miss, Mrs., Mr. to address a person in your communication? 

When referring to or addressing specific individuals, use forms of address and pronouns that are consistent with their gender identity or 
personal preference.  You should ask the person you are addressing or writing about what pronoun and form of address should be used for 
them. 

For example, using “Dear Jorge Jones” instead of “Dear Mr. Jones.” 

 
Visit us at CSUB Equity, Inclusion, and Compliance 

http://www.csub.edu/equity-inclusion-compliance
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